
I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild horses located in Theodore Roosevelt 
National Park.  These lands belong to America, and our iconic wild horses have a right 
to be on them.  The horses in the TRNP are an historic herd of Nakota wild horses – 
they carry a rare and unique equine genetic makeup.  Native species of wild horses 
have been observed in the geographic area this park comprises for centuries.  They 
are the only wild horses roaming free in North Dakota and are the biggest draw for 
visitors to the park. Local economies in the towns around TRNP will suffer from the 
loss of tourism if the wild horses are removed.  These horses are a national treasure 
and should be treated as such!  Please redesignate them as wildlife – they should not 
be designated as livestock.  Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my 
comments. Please do the right thing. 

Sincerely, 
 
Danielle A Spitz 
Kamuela, HI 

 


